
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Project Name/Number: Muldoon Road: DeBarr Rd to E 36TH Ave Pavement 

Preservation, Project No. 0544022 / CFHWY00406. 

Project Area:  Muldoon Road from DeBarr Road to E 36TH Avenue. 

Purpose & Need:  Extend the roadway’s service life & improve safety. 

Scope of Work:  Resurface pavement, repair storm drain system, general 

roadway safety improvements, and construction of ADA-compliant curb ramps. 

Schedule:  Design is advancing towards 95% Plans, Specifications and Estimate 

Review. Construction is anticipated in Summer 2022, pending funding availability. 

Pavement Preservation Project 

Non-ADA Compliant Curb Ramp Upgraded Curb Ramp 

New Pavement Restriped Roadway 

For questions or comments, please contact: 
Sean Baski, P.E. 
DOT&PF Project Manager 
sean.baski@alaska.gov 
(907) 269-0547 
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